
May 2019 

London Zoo! 
 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
IMG_9316.HEICIMG_9316.HEIC 
 
 

On Wednesday 8th May Oak class enjoyed a very exciting trip to 
London Zoo, and although it was raining it did not stop us! As part of 

topic, Paws, Claws and Whiskers, we have been learning about 
different animals, where they live in different parts of the world, 

their habitats and their diet. It was a great opportunity to see so many 
animals and learn even more about them. We know we will be able to 
use all our new information to help us with our learning back in the 

classroom!  


